
Ranui Baptist Contact Information 

Senior Pastor: Grahame Walker 

grahame@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Associate Pastor: Tai Taua  

pastortai@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Elders: John Blight,  Kristen Bettany, Rob 

Kidd, Peter Soole,  Cherith Telford 

Office Manager: Robert Murray 

 

Office Hours: 8.30am  to 12.30pm   

                            Monday to Friday 

Office Phone: 833-7815  

Email: admin@ranuibaptist.org.nz  

Website: www.ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Postal Address: P.O. Box 70040,  

Ranui,  Auckland  0655 

Happening 

Duty Roster 21st July 28th July 

Door Greeters Jill Bice & Pat Sharman Heather Rowe  
& Maggie Henry 

Notices Rob Kidd John Blight 

Toy Lending Library: fortnightly in School term. Tues 11-1pm. Contact Janet 
Kidd.  
Second Chance Op Shop: NOTE: They are accepting donations of winter 
clothing and Brick-a-Brack items. Open Tuesday’s 10am—2pm.  
Contact Jill Rattew for more information 
The Op Shop Cafe: Tuesday's 10am - 12pm. Contact Elizabeth Holman 832 2259 
or Myra Dormer 021 172 0546  
Children’s Ministry: Sunday mornings during the service. See Rachel McMahon. 
Mainly Music: Thursday 10am. Contact Sherilyn 021 298 2762. 
Friendship Group @ Ranui: Friday from 10am till 12pm.  Morning Tea provided.  
Contact Myra Dormer or Ph. Church office  833 7815.   
Women’s Bible Study Group: Mondays 10 am - 12 pm at Glenda's home in 
Massey.  Contact Glenda Winn 022 647 0021  
Intercessors: Wednesday 9:30-10.45am in the Prayer Room, followed by tea & 
cake. Contact Rosanne Martin 022 128 4890.  
Men’s Home group: Thurs 7.00-9.00pm in the Cafe . John Blight or Tai Taua. 
Women’s Fellowship, Worship, Prayer, and Bible Study:  "The Thursday 
Nighters" on Thursday evenings 7 pm - 9 pm in Ranui. 
There's a Facebook Messenger group associated with the Thursday Nighters that 
helps us keep in touch. This group warmly welcomes all women in our church and 
their friends.Contact Ronnie Nicolson 021 027 07540. 
Moneymates:  Wednesday  10am—12pm. Contact Glenn Harris on                       
021 0902 7110 or gharris@careranui.org.nz  

This Week’s Service: 
Sunday 14th July 

10 am - Baptisms & Testimonies* 
 

*Children in the Service - school holidays 
 

Next Week’s Service: 

Sunday 21st July 
10 am - Tai Taua - Why Call me Lord? Matthew 7:21-23*  

*Children in the Service - school holidays 
 

6 pm - Ranui Winter Worship Sunday Evening Service 

Sunday 14th July 2024 



  
Grahame Walker 

BAPTISM: 
We join in celebration with all those who are being baptised this morning. Baptism is of great 
importance because Jesus commanded it. We must carry out Christ’s commands for they are 
based on wisdom and love, for the salvation of the human race. The church is called by God to 
teach the commands of Christ, to make disciples, and to baptise those disciples. This is to be 
done everywhere, in all nations, until the very end of the age. We are to baptise believers in 
the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, for the one true God is a Holy 
Trinity (Three persons in one God and one God in three persons).  
 
Acts 2:38-41 - Peter replied, “Repent and be baptized, every one of you, in the name of Jesus 
Christ for the forgiveness of your sins. And you will receive the gift of the Holy Spirit. The 
promise is for you and your children and for all who are far off—for all whom the Lord our 
God will call.” With many other words he warned them; and he pleaded with them, “Save 
yourselves from this corrupt generation.” Those who accepted his message were baptized, 
and about three thousand were added to their number that day.  

NEXT WEEK AT CHURCH: 
• The Cafe  renovation will begin next week! The property team will be busy sanding and 

painting all next week!  
• The Op-shop & Op-shop cafe  will be closed on the 16th of July. 
• The intercessors will not be meeting on the 17th of July. 
• The Men’s Group will still be meeting on the 18th of July  but may be relocated into the 

hall or auditorium. 
• Food bank will operate per usual on Friday between 9:30—11:30am. 
• Grahame Walker will be away next week at a conference and will not be in the office, he 

will be contactable via email. 

 
Coming Up 

MINISTRY TEAM LEADERS &  
GROUP LEADERS:  
It's that time of the year again! Can all ministry 
team leaders & group leaders please start to 
prepare their reports for the Church and Trust 
Annual Report books for the year ended 30 
June 2024. These reports need to be submitted 
to the office no later than 11th August.  

Robert Murray  
(Administrator & Treasurer)  

The link and code for the Zoom meeting; 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87357363579?pwd=APynmOQRsVBTlZkRWbppkMa5HpiicK.1  

Passcode: 055099 

FIRST AID AT CHURCH: 
Do you have a current first aid certificate? We 
are looking to create a first aid register of 
those in the church who could be available to 
help with first aid when required on a Sunday. 
Please email the office if you have a current 
first aid certificate and when it expires. 
Thanks!  

GOD IS CALLING US TO PRAY: 
Come, join us on zoom, for an hour on Monday nights 7-8 pm, to pray.  

Speak with Rosanne Martin for more information. 


